

INTERNATIONAL UNION OF POLICE ASSOCIATIONS

THE ONLY UNION FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS

SAM A. CABRAL International President

MICHAEL V. CRIVELLO International Secretary-Treasurer

January 13, 2025

The Honorable Nancy Mace United States House of Representatives 1728 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Mace:

On behalf of the International Union of Police Associations, AFL-CIO, I am pleased to announce our endorsement of your legislation, H.R. 30, "Preventing Violence Against Women By Illegal Aliens Act".

The International Union of Police Associations, AFL-CIO, represents active duty, rank and file law enforcement professionals across this great nation, including the U.S. territories of Puerto Rico and the Virgin Islands.

This timely and thoughtful legislation will cause the deportation of illegal aliens who are convicted of sex offenses, domestic violence, stalking, child abuse, and violating protective orders.

Frankly, it is disturbing that such legislation is even needed, but sadly it is. The sooner this critical legislation is passed, the faster our communities, their women, and their children will be protected.

We look forward to working with you and your staff to see this legislation move forward and being signed into law.

Very Respectfully,

Sam A. Cabral

International President